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Dear Tatsiana, 

 

Springvale Water Mod 3- Interim Water Management Strategy (SSD 7592 Mod 3) 

The Dams Safety Committee (DSC) has reviewed the Modification Report for the interim water 
management strategy. It is noted that a prescribed dam (Thompsons Creek Reservoir) has a 
function in the Water Management Strategy as a water storage. 

As no changes to the dam are proposed and the dam's part in the water management strategy 
is to hold water, a purpose for which it was designed; there is no impact on the safety of the 

.dam. Therefore the DSC has no comment on the proposed modification to the Water 
Management Strategy. 

To discuss this situation further please contact William Ziegler the Manager of Mining Impacts at 
the Dams Safety Committee, on 9842 8077 or at bill.zieglerdamsafetv.nsw.gov.au. 

Bill Ziegler 
Manager Mining Impacts 
Dams Safety Committee 
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